DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
COMMANDER, NAVY INSTALLATIONS COMMAND
MILLINGTON DETACHMENT
5720 INTEGRITY DRIVE
MILLINGTON, TN 38055-6500

16 December 2005

Mr. Rex Havens
2314 N. Wood Ridge Ct.
Dunlap, IL 61525

Dear Rex,

I saw you in Washington, DC when you performed at our certification luncheon during the
International Association of Administrative Professionals Annual Convention and Education
Forum. I know you remember us. You were the only male in a room of about 2,000 women. As
I recall, we gave you a standing ovation and would have loved to keep you talking for another
hour or two.

I didn’t have your contact information until recently (just got it from another attendee) or I would
have written you sooner. I wanted to let you know that you are by far the most entertaining
speaker we’ve ever had. I really enjoyed your monologue, and hope I get the chance to see you
again in the near future.

They say laughter is the best medicine, and if that is true, everyone who attended the luncheon
should be very healthy for years to come.

You’ve been richly blessed with the gift of laughter. Continue to spread it far and wide.

Sincerely,
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Doris C. Goode, CPS/CAP




